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ELEMENTARY SCHOOLERS TO PIE TEACHERS AS REWARD FOR 
REACHING FUNDRAISING GOAL 

 
Kennedy Elementary School staff are going to be in a sticky situation on Friday. 
 

WHAT:   Pie Throwing Fundraiser Reward 
WHEN:   Friday, October 13 at 1:30 p.m. 
WHERE:   Kennedy Elementary School, 4401 42nd Street South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Karrie Pederson, Kennedy principal, pedersk@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.4204 

for more information. 
 
As a reward for meeting their fundraising goals during the walk-a-thon fundraiser, Kennedy 
Elementary School students are going to get to throw a pie in the face of five members of the 
staff during an all-school assembly on Friday. 
 
Students surpassed the school’s goal of raising $20,000 during the fundraiser. Students gathered 
pledges, business donations, and employer matches to donate money based on the distances they 
covered by walking, running, or jogging around a course at their school on September 22. 
 
Ms. Steckler, Mrs. Holland, Mrs. Shipp, Mrs. Bucholz, and Mr. Wiemken are all set to get their faces 
covered in sweet and sticky pies during the assembly. As an added bonus for exceeding 
expectations, Kennedy Principal Dr. Karrie Pederson and Assistant Principal Eric Larson will camp 
out overnight at the school building on a future date to be determined. 
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